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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 28th June to Thursday 4th July 2019 

                                      Pippa in Elm will be 5                            Perets in Palm will be 6  

                                     Victor in Willow will be 6                      Alfie in Chestnut will be 8 

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

 
Well done    

Hazel and 

Chestnut 

Class 

99.3% 

this week! 

HAWTHORN 97.9% 1 6 32 

HAZEL 99.3% 5 9 31 

CHESTNUT 99.3% 0 9 + 1 26 

OAK 97.9% 1 6 25 

SYCAMORE 88.1% 2 3 20 

ASH 99.0% 3 8 19 

PALM 97.0% 6 5 18 

WILLOW 98.6% 3 7 15 

ELM 93.8% 2 4 9 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET -96% 
This week’s attendance– 96.7% 

We have met our target this week.    

Reminder...Meet the Teacher  
afterschool on Monday,1st July 

Children will be spending the afternoon 

 in their new class on Monday 1st July. 

 Please come along after school to 

meet your new teacher for      

September. 

National Sports Week   
We began the week with Paul Husbands, a Common-

wealth Games GOLD MEDAL athlete coming into 

school to officially open the track. Throughout the 

week the children have been taking part in a        

variety of sports led by Mr Griffiths and have 

each been completing their Sports Week Passport. 

Year 2 are busy preparing for their end of year 

production “Off to Neverland”  

Please buy your tickets from the school 

office if you have not already done so. 

Additional tickets will be allocated next week.  

Coming up soon 

Meet Your New Teacher-Monday 1st July 3.20pm 

Willow Class Farm Trip—Tuesday 2nd July 

Hazel Class Farm Trip—Wednesday 3rd July 

Palm Class Farm Trip—Thursday 4th July 

Year 2 Production-Monday 8th July  2.00pm 

Year 2 Production—Tuesday 9th July 9.30am  

Year 2 Production– Wednesday 10th July 6.00pm 

Sports Day—Tuesday 16th July Year 1 & 2—9.30am and 

Reception 1.15pm  

NAG ON THE RAG 
Sports Day is coming up–  

please make sure PE kits are in school 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who 

came along and supported our  

Summer Fayre this week. We appreciate all 

the donations of bottles, cakes, toys etc that 

helped make the fayre such a success. 

We raised over £2000 which is an amazing 

amount and will be used to provide more    

outdoor Forest School equipment  

for the children.  

 

Lunch Menu Week 2 

We have received a lovely email from a local resident regard-
ing parking on Irwin Avenue.  
“I would like to request that you send a message to all the  
parents again to say thank you for being so courteous toward 
us residents. I have noticed a huge change in the 
way that the parents have been parking and I have-
n’t had to ask people to move or to not block the 
drive since the message was sent out”. 
Please can we continue to be courteous to our neighbours. 


